From: Alex Kresovic

Sent: 07 May 2024 16:49
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Re. Applications: 2024/0993/P and 2024/1005/L

London Borough of Camden

Web: camden.gov.uk

Subject: FW: Re. Applications: 2024/0993/P and 2024/1005/L

Sent from Xink as Plain Text

From: steven tage N

Sent: 05 May 2024 22:10

To: Planning <PIanning@camden.gov.uk_
Cc: Planning@CoventGarden.org.uk

Subject: Re. Applications: 2024/0993/P and 2024/1005/L

| am writing to express concern around the plans to build on top of the Saville Theatre (currently The Odeon) on
Shaftesbury Avenue. | work on Shaftesbury Avenue, just a few doors down from the theatre, and | enjoy spending

time at Phoenix Gardens at lunch times. The company | work for hires the garden for its summer staff party - it's a
lovely space. I’'m concerned that building on top of the theatre will significantly impact the garden by blocking light.

Further, | agree with views expressed in an article in The Stage newspaper on the nature of the redevelopment.
Whilst I'd love to see the building be a theatre again, it seems as though the developers are prioritising the
commercial development of a hotel and hospitality areas over the theatre space.

Thank you,
Steven Tagg



